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Are You Interested in Serving as a Member on the 
Wakulla County Affordable Housing Citizens Advisory Task Force?

Wakulla County is currently seeking citizens who have a willingness to serve as a member on the Affordable Housing Citizens Advisory Task Force.  This Task Force was created for the purpose of providing input to the BOCC on all phases of the Small Cities Community Development Block Grant process.

All members must be residents of the unincorporated County, which means citizens residing in the City of St. Marks and the City of Socphoppy will not be eligible. None of the members shall be elected officials and 51% of the members must be from low to moderate income households.  The low to moderate income limits are as follows:

	Persons In Family
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7
	8

	Low (80%) Income Limits
	$37,450
	$42,800
	$48,150
	$53,450
	$57,750
	$62,050
	$66,300
	$70,600


Citizens wishing to serve as a member should submit a cover letter explaining their interest in serving on the Affordable Housing Citizens Advisory Task Force which includes the person’s name, address, telephone number, and email address no later than Thursday, February 19, 2015.  Additional documentation will be required prior to member appointment to provide proof of income.  Please email your information to Melissa Corbett at mcorbett@mywakulla.com or by fax to 926-1528.  
